
21 May 2024 
 

Case Reference IC-304162-R2Y2 

 

 

Your request 

 
You asked us for the following: 

 

“Please could you send me your exchanges with the constabulary on 

the service level’ issue.” 
 

We understand this to mean exchanges between the ICO and 

Staffordshire Police regarding their general FOI compliance, i.e. not 

relating to individual items of ICO casework. 
 

Where your questions satisfy the criteria of a valid information 
request, we have considered your request under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  
 

Our response 
 

We can confirm that we hold information within scope of your 

request. 
 
Please find attached an email and attached document dated 1 

November 2023 from Staffordshire Police to the ICO and the latter’s 
response the following day. 

 
Some information has been redacted as it is exempt from disclosure 

under section 40(2) because it constitutes the personal data of a 
third party.  

 

After reasonable searches we have not identified any further 
information within scope of your request. 

 
 

This concludes our response. 

 

We hope you find this information helpful. 

 


